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In Remembrance

Mr. Richard Geise, Vocal Music Teacher

A monetary donation was made in memory of Richard Geise.  The funds will be used for the vocal music program.



Professional Development for Teachers

Learning Doesn’t Take the Summer Off

● Therapeutic Crisis Intervention (TCI) System Training

● Tech Camp

● Math and Literacy sessions



Congratulations

Lisa Fletcher, ELA Coach

● Dollar General Literacy Foundation Youth Literacy Grant

○ Grant award: $3,000

○ To purchase decodable books for Newfane Elementary School



Athletics: Fall Season is Upon Us!

Fall Sports Practices started

● Football on 8/19/23

● All other sports on 8/21/23
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Capital Improvement Project Updates

Newfane Early Childhood Center

● All major work projected to be completed by August 30:

○ Main office renovations 

○ Bathroom renovations 

○ Parking lots



Capital Improvement Project Updates

Middle School

● Main office renovations are complete

● Parking lots to be completed for the start of school

● Secure vestibule and foyer to be completed for the start of school

● Track resurfacing and improvement on target for a mid to late September completion

● Auditorium on target for a mid to late September completion



Upcoming Events

Kindergarten Round Up at Krull Park

● Saturday, August 26

● 11:30 AM - Meet classmates on the playground

● 12:00 PM - Bus safety & school bus ride

● 1:00 PM - Simon Says Tournament

● Lions will provide lunch!

Opening Day 

● Wednesday, August 30, 2023 

Open House Meet & Greet 

● Wednesday, August 30 - High School and Middle School (grades 5 & 7)

● Thursday, August 31 - EL, NECC and Middle School (grades 6 & 8)



THANK YOU!
Many thanks to our summer crew and 12-month employees 
who work all summer to prepare for the start of the school 
year.  Your dedication to our students is appreciated!

Here’s to a great school year!


